
  
From: Pattie & Edward [mailto:]  

Sent: 13- Feb- 11 20:40 
To: Development Plans 

Subject:  

Re:South Lakeland Development Plan 
  
There are several issues raised in the scheme which are commendable but I fail to understand why 
the Green belt field on the North side of Cartmel Road  Grange should be included.  This is not a site 
which would attract affordable housing, it would be developed with further up market property 
which is not currently a necessity in the town. 
  
The very nature of the occupancy of Grange is such that there is a constant flow of property into a 
market place which is already saturated with many properties which have been on the market for 
months. 
  
To release this field would take away the brake between residential property and holiday caravan 
accommodation, we must not loose Green belt, particularly a location which provides a haven for 
wildlife, passerine birds, fox, deer and even the protected badger have been visitors to the field. 
  
As a former resident of Ambleside, where together with Coniston, Windermere and Grasmere, the 
need for affordable housing is unquestionable, I do not understand why these areas are excluded 
from the Authority proposals. 
  
Edward Scott 
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